
 

TOWN COMMISSION MEETING 

October 22, 2024 at 6:30 PM 

 

 

AGENDA ITEM TITLE: DISCUSSION & ACTION, TOWN COMMISSION SEAT 2 

VACANCY 

 

SUBJECT: The Town Commission currently has four out of five Commission seats 

filled due to the recent resignation of one Commissioner. The 

Commission needs to fill Seat 2. 

 

STAFF ANALYSIS: 

 

Mr. Steven Glenn announced his resignation from Seat 2 of the Town 

Commission at the September 24, 2024 regular. The Town Attorney has 

reviewed Town Ordinances and Florida Statutes that govern elections in 

the Town of Dundee and has contacted the Polk County Supervisor of 

Elections to determine when the SOE office will be able to make the 

Town of Dundee voter registration books available and assist with 

holding of a special election for the Town of Dundee to fill vacant Seat 2. 

 

Based on the response from the Polk County Supervisor of Elections, due 

to the upcoming General Presidential Election and the responsibilities 

that follow, SOE staff and vote tabulation equipment will not be 

available to assist with a Special Election until April 2025. In the 

response letter to legal staff, the Polk Supervisor of Elections stated that 

“the earliest practicable date the Supervisor of Elections office would be 

able to provide assistance would be Tuesday, April 8, 2025. 

 

Forms from other municipalities are presented for the Town Commission 

to consider. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 

None 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 

 

At the will of the Commission 

ATTACHMENTS: 

 

Lake Alfred forms 

City of Winter Haven form 

 


